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Volume 2  Number 9

                         

             
23rd  November 2018
Nóta ón bPríomhoide:
A Chairde,


Fáilte chuig nuachtlitir na seachtaine seo. Throughout the past fortnight our students have been busily engaged in exploring the wonders of Scientific research, some of which is reported on in this newsletter. I wish to acknowledge the work of the Science teachers in leading these activities.

CBA2 commences next Monday for third year business students, and we wish them every success in their presentations.


Congratulations to our Concern Debating Team and their coach, Mr. Stirling, on their victory over Mount Anville last night, and we wish them every success in their next round against Tallaght Community School on 6th December, which will be hosted in Coláiste Éanna.


The stage is completed, the final rehearsals are under way – we wish the cast, musicians, back-stage staff, and all involved in our School Musical 2018, ‘The Little Shop of Horrors’, every success in next week’s shows. We invite students, parents, friends and neighbours to support us in attending a performance. Tickets are on sale from the school office and will also be available each night at the door. Beidh fáilte roimh chách!











Le gach dea-ghuí,

S. Ó Murchú

Principal
*********************
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An tSeachtain Seo Chugainn …

(Next Week …)
	Monday 26th November
	
	U15 Basketball All-Ireland Tournament

Tralee, County Kerry 

A2 English Workshop with author 

Brian Gallagher
	
	
	

	Tuesday 27th November 
	
	
	
	
	

	Wednesday 28th November
	10:15 KO
	6th Year English (Ms Mannion)

Yeats Exhibition in National Gallery

U19 Soccer v Hartstown (Away)
	
	
	

	Thursday 29th November
	14:00

19:30


	U16 Football v Terenure (Away)

Opening Night of School Musical

“LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS”

7.30 pm  in Br Donovan Hall


	
	
	

	Friday 30th November
	13:45 KO
	U19 Soccer v Tallaght C.S. (Away)

 LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS

7.30pm Br Donovan Hall


	
	
	

	Saturday 1st December
	
	LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS

7.30pm Br Donovan Hall


	
	
	


Careers’ Corner
Sixth Year students are reminded that there are many Open Days still to take place. They are asked to check the Careers' notice-board and also to look at www.qualifax.ie for a list of such events.

It is strongly advised that students should use the CAO-demonstration facility at home prior to completing their CAO applications.

TY students will be receiving a presentation on Monday regarding the services that Jigsaw provide. 

There are a number of outside-agencies which aim to help teenagers. Please find below a list of such organisations and their contact details:

Jigsaw (Tallaght branch) -01 5380087

Youth Drug and Alcohol Service (YODA - part of the HSE) - 01 4665040
Pieta House - 1800 247 247

Lucena Clinic (GP referral required) - 01 4526333







[Ms. Ruane]
*********************

Science Week

2nd Year Junior Cycle Science students using modelling as a means of depicting the similarities and differences between plant and animal cells.

Each pair of students was given three pots of Play-Doh of three different colours and asked to make a model of either a plant cell, an animal cell or to make a model of both types of cell.
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Students very quickly realised that they would need to cooperate with other student pairs who had been given different Play-Doh colours so that they could swap and share the various colours in order to improve contrast and depict the various cell organelles found within living cells.  This promoted collaborative thinking and sharing.
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Students also learned necessary forward planning skills as they had to figure out how much of each colour Play-Doh they had been given and what they had in mind to make.  If making just one cell type, students had more Play-Doh to spare and could make larger individual models.  Students who opted to make both cell types had to take into account the fact that they would have less Play-Doh for each cell type and quickly realised that their models would need to be of smaller size. This honed problem solving skills among the students.
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All said, students embraced the challenge, reached the targets set for them, improved and perfected their collaborative problem solving skills and managed to have fun while doing so!









[Mr. Glennon]
*********************
Science Club 
As a continued part of our science week activities, First years were invited to attend an after school science club on Wednesday.

Students took part in a circuit of activities including:

· Identifying parts of the skeleton activity

· Building models of joints that involve antagonistic muscles

· Finding the centre of gravity of a coke can

· Flame tests of metal chlorides

· Can crushing experiment
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We were delighted to have so many students take part and enjoy scientific investigations.

A special thank you to our Transition year students Antoine O’Halloran, Alex Singerozan, Andrew Leader and Donál Fox who volunteered their free time to help out.










[Science Department]
********************
Coláiste Éanna Musical 2018
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We have three performances commencing Thursday 29th November to Saturday 1st December, nightly at 7.30pm in the Br Donovan Hall.  Tickets are on sale in the school from the Secretary’s office.  Ticket prices are Adults €15, Students and OAP’s €10, Family €40 (2+2 or 3+1).  Please come along and show your support to our talented students!
*********************
Concern Debates.

The Concern Debate Team had an excellent win against Mount Anville last night. Team members included Rory Duggan,Fergal Sower,Shane Kohlmann and Charlie Brady with Rory Duggan displaying great debating skills.

The boys were assisted by Padraic Doyle, Fionn McBride & Jack Byrne

The next debate will be against Tallaght Community School on the 6th December at 8pm in Coláiste Éanna. Home support for the boys would be warmly welcomed.












[Mr. Stirling]
*********************

Contact Details

Coláiste Éanna, Hillside Park, Ballyroan Road, Rathfarnham, Dublin 16.  D16 248    

Phone: 01-4931767

Email: secretary@colaisteeanna.ie

Coláiste Éanna 
An Nasc 2018-19
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